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Media Statement 

 

THE DIETETICS AND NUTRITION BOARD ROADSHOW HEADS TO THE NORTH-WEST 

 

                                                                                                                        12 September 2024  

  For immediate release 

 

Pretoria – The Professional Board for Dietetics and Nutrition (DNB), under the ambit of the Health 

Professions Council of South Africa (HPCSA), is pleased to announce a stakeholder engagement 

roadshow for dietitians and nutritionists in the North-West Province. The event will take place at the 

North-West University in Potchefstroom on Friday, 13 September 2024.  

 

This roadshow aims to address key issues within the sector and offer strategic guidance on various 

topics, including the Board's role and strategic direction, registration, education and training, 

professional practice, and Continuing Professional Development (CPD). The roadshow will also cover 

important matters such as professional conduct preliminary inquiries, conflicts of interest, and ethical 

practices within the dietetics and nutrition profession. 

 

In addition to these discussions, the roadshow reflects the Board’s ongoing commitment to safeguarding 

public health by overseeing the professional development of healthcare professionals. It also provides 

practitioners with an excellent opportunity to engage directly with the Board, understand Board activities, 

build relationships, stay informed about the latest developments in their field, and address any queries 

or concerns. 

 

Ms Lenore Spies, Chairperson of the Board, urges all registered practitioners in the North-West Province 

to attend this essential session. Attendance is free, walk-in registrations are available. Five (5) ethical 

CEU’s will be awarded for full attendance at the roadshow. 

 

For more information on the upcoming roadshow, practitioners can direct their enquiries via email to 

DNBBoard@hpcsa.co.za. 

 

END 
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ABOUT THE HEALTH PROFESSIONS COUNCIL OF SOUTH AFRICA (HPCSA) 

 

The Health Professions Council of South Africa (HPCSA) also known as Council is a statutory body 

established under the Health Professions Act, 56 of 1974.  The HPCSA is committed to protecting the 

public and guiding the professions. The mission of the HPCSA is quality and equitable healthcare for 

all. 

 

The HPCSA is mandated to regulate the health professions in the country in aspects of education, 

training and registration, professional conduct, and ethical behaviour, ensuring Continuing Professional 

Development (CPD), and fostering compliance with healthcare standards.  

 

To safeguard the public and guide the professions, registration in terms of the Act is a prerequisite for 

practising any of the health professions registrable with Council. 
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